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Dear Editor: 

I am writing to submit our manuscript entitled, “Guillain-Barré Syndrome With Absent Brainstem Reflexes: A Case Report.” for consideration for publication in European Journal of Case Reports in Internal Medicine.
Fulminant Guillain-Barré Syndrome (GBS) mimicking brain death is a rare occurrence, with around 20 cases reported in the literature. It has a poor recovery rate and is hard to diagnose without a good antecedent history. Also, the consequences of a misdiagnosis can be disastrous, making it an important variant of GBS to consider. 
Since our findings can be immediately applied in the clinic, they are likely to be of great interest to the vision scientists, researchers, clinicians, and trainees who read your journal.
This manuscript describes original work and is not under consideration by any other journal. All authors approved the manuscript and this submission.

Thank you for receiving our manuscript and considering it for review. We appreciate your time and look forward to your response.

Kind regards
